Daar Mike,

| just want to thank you and Crest Exteriors for all you hard work in securing favorable results for both Dakota
Meadows and VWeshiew South Townhome associations. The Roofing and Siding projects in September 2007
and January 2008 have been completed without a hitch.

All the residents are extremely happy with the replacement of roofs, siding, and clean up by you and all the
aemployees at Crest Exteriors. You have tumned a potential nightmare inte a positive experience, Myself, The
Board Members and Residents never thought we encountered as much damage from wind and hail storms
until you walked around with us and peinted out all the damage. This was truly an eye opening experience. We
never would have thought to look in the areas that you pointed out. VWe thank you for your expertise and
knowledge of both the building industry and insurance industry, Without vour help | know the results veould not

have been favorable,
On both properties comments were received from residents on how helpful, respectful and quick the workers

parformed their jobs. You and the administrative staff wera very helpful in keeping us informed on the
progress on the properties as well as what the insurance companles ware saying as waell,

Thanks again for all your hard werk and prefessionalism yielding great results T

Sincerely,

Ed Burek
President/ APMC
Aszocialion Property Managemeant Company



